Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
The Petroleum Restoration Program announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, February 9, 2016, 1:00 p.m. until no later than 2:30 p.m.
PLACE: The Florida Department of Environmental Protection, Bob Martinez Center, Room 609, 2600 Blair Stone Road, Tallahassee, FL 32399-2400
A call-in number is also available if you are unable to attend in person. The number is: 1(888)670-3525, then key in participant code: 6130666628 and press #.
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Information about the Petroleum Restoration Program will be discussed with property owners and responsible parties with properties with petroleum contamination eligible for state-funded cleanup.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Stephanie Gudeman at (850)245-8814 or by email: Stephanie.Gudeman@dep.state.fl.us.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 5 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Cheryl Stafford at (850)245-8823 or by email: Cheryl.A.Stafford@dep.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Stephanie Gudeman at (850)245-8814 or by email: Stephanie.Gudeman@dep.state.fl.us.
